
FILED 2/20/2023 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 01187-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

February 20, 2023 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist IV, Division of Engineering }nU) Jn/2 L,/:; 

Docket No. 20220156-WS - Application for name change on Certificate Nos. 277-
W and 223-S in Seminole County from CWS Communities, LP d/b/a Palm Valley 
Utilities to Hometown Palm Valley, LLC d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities. 

Please file the attached "Approval of Customer Notice" in the above-referenced docket file . 

Thank you. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



From: Melinda Watts
To: mdeterding@sfflaw.com
Cc: Marissa Ramos; Joann Parsons
Subject: DN 20220156-WS, CWS Communities, LP Customer Notice Approval
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2023 12:59:23 PM
Attachments: Draft Customer Notice.docx

Marty,
 
The attached notice is approved and will be placed in the docket file.
 
Sincerely,

Melinda Watts
Florida Public Service Commission
(850) 413-6952
 
 

mailto:Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US
mailto:mdeterding@sfflaw.com
mailto:mramos@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:jparsons@psc.state.fl.us

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Customer: 

CWS Communities, LP d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities was recently reorganized to become Hometown Palm Valley, LLC d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities. On September 9, 2022, utility filed an application for name change with the Florida Public Service Commission. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that by application to the Florida Public Service Commission, we are formally changing the name of the utility to Hometown Palm Valley, LLC d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities. Please note that this application is not a request for any change in rates. 

However, if you have any questions concerning this name change, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service representative at 407-366-0733. 



	Sincerely, 



	Hometown Palm Valley, LLC 

	d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities



Dear Customer:  

CWS Communities, LP d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities was recently reorganized to become 
Hometown Palm Valley, LLC d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities. On September 9, 2022, utility filed an 
application for name change with the Florida Public Service Commission.  

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that by application to the Florida Public Service 
Commission, we are formally changing the name of the utility to Hometown Palm Valley, LLC 
d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities. Please note that this application is not a request for any change in rates.  

However, if you have any questions concerning this name change, please do not hesitate 
to contact our customer service representative at 407-366-0733.  

 

 Sincerely,  

 

 Hometown Palm Valley, LLC  
 d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities 
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